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Staff news

Paul McMillan begins as a research fellow working on Gaia and galactic dynamics
Edita Stonkuté begins as a new postdoc working in the New Milky Way project

Additional talks and seminars

20 COMPUTE seminar by Marianne Gullberg and colleagues from Lund University Humanities
Lab at 14.30-17.00 in Lundmarksalen

Regular seminar schedules

See http://www.astro.lu.se/Seminars/ and http://particle.thep.lu.se/Seminars/

Important dates and events

8 Copenhagen-Lund Disk Meeting in Lund
16 Handledarekollegium in astronomy

Absences, trips and other travel

1 Sofia Feltzing attends the first meeting of the executive board for AMOST

3 Ross Church visits Uppsala to act as a committee member for the thesis defence of Pieter
Gruyters

3-16 Bengt E Y Svensson visits Okazaki, Japan, for a workshop on quantum mechanics

4-11 Greg Ruchti (1-14), Sofia Feltzing (4-11) and Thomas Bensby (4-13) attend the meeting
‘Exponential disks’ in Flagstaff, Arizona, US

6 Melvyn B. Davies attends APEX Board Meeting in Onsala

6-10 Christian Bierlich, llkka Helenius, Christine Rasmussen, Jesper Roy Christiansen, Malin Sjo-

dahl, Torbjorn Sjostrand, Johan Thorén and Leif Lénnblad attend MCnet mid-term review
at network meeting in Karlsruhe, Germany

12-31 Bertram Bitsch teaches the course Planet formationat the Univerisity of Mbarara, Uganda

13-14 Melvyn B. Davies attends VR RFI Bg-1 Meeting in Stockholm

15-26 Chao-Chin Yang visits Taiwan. Visits Academia Sinica in Taipei on 17th. Visits National
Tsing-Hua University in Hsin-Chu and gives a colloquium on 24th.

20-28 Sofia Feltzing attends the 84th STC meeting at ESO, Germany

27-28 Leif Lénnblad, Roman Pasechnik and llkka Helenius attend Partikeldagarna in Vaxjo

27-29 Melvyn B. Davies visits Nijmegen to give a seminar

27-31 Paul McMillan attends Gaia Challenge in Heidelberg

27-31 Greg Ruchti on vacation

31 Alexander Mustill visits Stockholm to give a seminar
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